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Memorial Town Hall ( One Library Street ( Georgetown MA  01833


Community Preservation Committee Meeting

[image: image3.wmf]Tuesday, May 22, 2007

To be Held at 7:00 PM in the Town Hall 

Third Floor Meeting Room

Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order at: 7:10 PM

In attendance: E. Davidson, H. LaCortiglia, R. Talbot, I. Wye

Motion by E. Davidson to pay the following bills: 

Seconded by R. Talbot
Motion carries unanimous.

	NAME
	AMOUNT
	INVOICE #
	DATE

	Shilhan Co.
	 
	$6,500.00 
	Landscaping Invoice
	04/26/07 

	Reimbursement to:
	 
	 
	 

	Richard Paganelii
	$34.09 
	 
	 

	Reimbursement to:
	 
	 
	 

	Bernard Kravitz
	$23.08 
	 
	  

	Surface Trans. Board
	 
	 
	 

	1925 K St. NW
	$13.20 
	07110001-ANJ
	01/12/07

	Fay, Spofford & Thorndike, LLC
	$10,640.00 
	1
	04/18/07

	Sunshine Paving
	       $41,650.00 
	4215
	05/09/07 


· H. LaCortiglia reports that all CPC Recommended Projects were approved by the voters at the Annual Town Meeting held on May 7, 2007. 

The listing of those projects and reserves follows:

	Town Hall Chimney Emergency Repair

	Trestle Way Roofs

	Union Cemetery Fence Phase II

	Annual Town Report & Town Code Preservation 

	Historical Landscape Preservation Plan (Harry Murch Park)

	Historical Monuments/Markers 

	Peabody Library Restoration Effort

	Preservation Management Plan for Union Cemetery 

	Conservation Restriction Endowment for Bailey Lane Woods 

	Camp Denison Adjacent Land purchase

	ADA upgrades to American Legion Park 

	Recreational Path Phase II

	Administrative Reserve

	Open Space Reserve

	Historic Resources Reserve

	Community Housing Reserve


· Reports from CPC representatives regarding ongoing projects.

Nothing to report at this time from members present 

· E. Davidson will post the following future meeting dates:

June 12 & 26

July 10 & 24

August 14 & 28

· New Business:
Richard Aberman, Treasurer for the Park and Rec Commission brings checks received from the by the town during the bid process for the New Tennis Facility at American Legion Park. Bidders for the project were required to pay a small nonrefundable fees to get the bid documents and design specs. There is a question as to which account the proceeds from these checks should go. H. LaCortiglia will inquire and report back to the CP committee.

Motion by I.Wye to adjourn

Seconded by R. Talbot

Motion carries – unanimous

Meeting is adjourned at 7:41pm
The Town of Georgetown’s Community Preservation Committee Thanks You for Your Support in the Year 2007.

Visit us on the Web at: www.georgetowncpc.com
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